
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/5/2018 12:47:40 PM
Subject: Re: Meeting with Senator Davis and Saulsbury

​You plan to sit in, please.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 10:07 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Meeting with Senator Davis and Saulsbury 
 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Rebecca Wiesehahn 
 
Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 10:00 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Senator Davis and Saulsbury
 
Hi Catherine,
 
Thank you for setting this meeting. Thursday at 10:15am will work fine in Senator Davis’ schedule. If there are any 
other details I need for Senator Davis’ calendar, please let me know. Thank you, again.
 
Rebecca
 
Rebecca M. Wiesehahn
Administrative Assistant
 
The Senate of South Carolina
Office of Senator Tom Davis
Senate Invitations Committee Chairman
P. O. Box 142
404 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: (803) 212-6352
Fax: (803) 212-6299
rebeccawiesehahn@scsenate.gov
www.scstatehouse.gov
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 4:42 PM
 
To: Christy Tatum <ChristyTatum@scsenate.gov>; Rebecca Wiesehahn <RebeccaWiesehahn@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: Meeting with Senator Davis and Saulsbury
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Our Chief of Staff, Danny Varat, spoke to Senator Davis yesterday and Senator Davis has asked to meet with the 
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Lieutenant Governor and Saulsbury in our office next week. Would there be a good time on a session day to set up 
the meeting.
 
Danny suggested Wednesday at 11:15am or Thursday at 10:15am.
 
Thank you for your assistance arranging this meeting.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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